
 

Media release 
Heatherbrae fire expected to impact Newcastle 
Airport operations 
 
Wednesday, 23 October 2013 
 
Newcastle Airport management have been advised of the fire flare-up west of the 
Airport and continue to monitor the situation. 
 
The fire is not anticipated to impact airport operations. 
 
Any change to this information will be updated on the Newcastle Airport website and 
social media channels. 
 
www.twitter.com/NTLairport 
 
www.facebook.com/NTLairport 

 

 

Further information 
Stephen Crowe, Newcastle Airport Executive Manager Corporate Affairs 
02 4928 9813 or 0418 763 800 

Kate Bennett, Newcastle Airport Marketing and Communications Manager 
02 4928 9856 or 0447 839 212 
 

 
www.newcastleairport.com.au 
 
Notes for the Editor: 
 
Newcastle Airport https://www.newcastleairport.com.au/ 
 
Newcastle Airport Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/ntlairport/ 
 
Newcastle Airport Twitter Feed: https://twitter.com/NTLairport 
 
Newcastle Airport Master Plan: https://www.newcastleairport.com.au/corporate/about/masterplan 
 
Astra Aerolab https://astraaerolab.com.au/ 
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